
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
These statements about the use of social media were compiled anonymously by the children of 
Year 5 & 6 in a school in Rushcliffe school. They makes for interesting reading. 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
As parents, we are sure that you are able to find the experiences listed as very useful. For further 
information about helping your child stay safe online you could visit the content on the NSPCC’s Let’s 
Keep Kids Safe Online pages. 
 



 

 

 


